
I’d like to make a motion to: 

1. Reinstate an indoor mask mandate for all town buildings effective 

immediately regardless of vaccination status. Such mandate will remain in 

effect until February 3, 2022 when the BOS will re-evaluate based on the 

current situation. 

2. And that the BOS strongly recommends that businesses also institute an 

indoor mask mandate regardless of vaccination status. 

Notification of such mandates and recommendations should immediately be 

posted on the town website, sent out in an email blast, and posted on the First 

Selectman’s Facebook page. 


